














 
From: info@cyclehighlands.com [mailto:info@cyclehighlands.com]  
Sent: 09 April 2008 15:38 
To: Sandra Middleton 
Subject: Core paths Plan 
 
Many thanks for the email etc regarding the core paths proposals.   From a Ballater 
perspective I feel its important the proposed links between existing paths are eventually 
carried through and that signage connecting routes wether within villages or between 
communities is also improved.  We are fully supportive and encouraged by the plans and 
hopefully we can see some effects on the ground in the not to distant future. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Richard 
 
Cyclehighlands Ltd. 
The Pavilion 
Victoria Road 
Ballater AB35 5QQ 
  
013397 55864 
  
www.cyclehighlands.com 
info@cyclehighlands.com 
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confidential and intended for the exclusive use of the individual(s) or organisation 
specified above. Any unauthorised dissemination or copying of this e-mail, or mis-use 
or wrongful disclosure of information contained in it, is strictly prohibited and may be 
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in error. Virus Warning: Although this email and any attachments are believed to be 
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free. No responsibility is accepted by the Cairngorms National Park Authority for any 
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From: automailer@cairngorms.co.uk
Sent: 10 April 2008 21:17
To: Core Path Planning
Subject: Core Paths Planning Comments

Name: Boat of Garten and Vicinity Community Council (Frank) (Bardgett)

Address: c/o The Secretary, Tigh an Iasgair, Boat of Garten, Invernessshire

Postcode: PH24 3BY

Email: tigh@bardgett.plus.com

Phone: 

Responding on behalf of: Boat of Garten and Vicinity Community Council

1. Do you think that the proposed core paths network is sufficient to give people reasonable access throughout the area? No

2. Please state clearly and fully the grounds of your objection or support to the Draft Core Paths Plan: The Community Council 
at its meeting on 7 April 2008 agreed to respond that it welcomed the proposed paths shown on Map 20, including LBS1, the 
River Spey. Comment was added that a further footpath from Street of Kincardine along the Auchgourish Gardens boundary to 
the road across Tulloch Moor would be welcome; concerns were expressed that existing routes along the banks of the Spey had
not survived from the initial draft.

3. If objecting, please indicate what change(s) you are seeking to the Draft Core Paths Plan which could resolve your objection: 
Comment was added that a further footpath from Street of Kincardine along the Auchgourish Gardens boundary to the road 
across Tulloch Moor would be welcome; concerns were expressed that existing routes along the banks of the Spey had not 
survived from the initial draft.

Therefore:

a) Path from Street of Kincardine along the Auchgourish Gardens boundary (commercial forestry) to the road across Tulloch 
Moor in order to provide access to the hinterland of the township on a traditional / existing path with minimum disturbance to 
habitat.

b) From the Spey Bridge towards Kincardine Church - an existing path linking to LBS121, well used by residents of the township.
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